| LETTER TO EDITOR

Post Traumatic Stress Syndrome

and Gaza

Dear Editor

A minority, about 10%, of voting citizens opposed leaving
Gaza. There was a conflict between “State” and “Church”.
“State” voters wished to comply with National and
International policy, while “Church” voters were advised that
this could be a “Decree from Above”.

Is it possible that today, unresolved issues about this

debate contribute to “Post Traumatic Stress”? If so, more
public awareness and debate could contribute to greater
understanding of this event.
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